
N. J. Bud Goldstone
6719 West 86th Place #2
Los Angeles, CA 90045

Phone/FAX (310) 568-1571 email as768@lafii.org

April 19, 1998

Garelh Evans

Dear Gareth,

Enclosed are A) letter to Carol Odonnell -1 can't send it -1 need the complete address
including the town in Maine!! (PLEASE NOTE, I DON'T WHAT CITY IN MAINE);

B) the one page proposal;
C) Budget.
D&E) The information from SPACES (Seymour Rosen) will follow. Please

let me know if this is what you need. You will note the the cost estimate is slightly higher.
The two main reasons are a) the 'discovery' of new structures off die beaten path which
we must inspect, measure, evaluste, estimate damage and estimate costs and schedule for
repair and b) flie additional two support people we are taking wifli us to Xilitla October 9,
1 9 9 8 . ^ /

P.S. Arloa wants to know if you got a copy of our book. The Los Angeles Watts Towers,
published late last year by the Getty Conservation Institute and J. Paul Getty Museum in
Los Angeles.. Let us know and if you didn't get one, we'll send you one.
B .

N. J. Bud Goldstone


